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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: Dragon Minerals <steve@dragon-minerals.ccsend.com> on behalf of Dragon Minerals 

<steve@dragon-minerals.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 2:59 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Show Cancellation

 

 

 

  

Show Cancellation 
 

 

  

 

 

Yet another mineral show has been cancelled due to the current pandemic: The 

West Coast Fall show, originally scheduled for November 13-15 in Costa Mesa, 

California. The 2021 West Coast Spring Show is scheduled for May 7-9, and the 

2021 West Coast Fall Show is November 12-14. 
 

However the Dragon Minerals web site is still open for all your mineral 

shopping needs! Please visit at www.dragon-minerals.com.  
 

   

 

  

Steve Hardinger -- Dragon Minerals 
 
www.dragon-minerals.com 
 
Affordable minerals, common and rare. 
 
We buy collections! 
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